
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Monday 

June 16, 2025 

 

 
• Division 7, Mr. D.’s class is responsible for grounds clean up this week. Thank you for looking after 

our outside areas. 
• All library books are now due back to the library. If you have library books, please return them as 

soon as possible. Also, the library will close at noon today and will not be open again until tomorrow 
morning. Books can still be returned via the return slot in the hallway.  
 


